Our dear friends,

I believe most of you know that I lost my wonderful Frank on Saturday, April 6th, but I
want to be sure the news of his passing gets to everyone.

I am grieving so - he was the love of my life, my soul mate, my best friend, and the finest
man | ever knew.

He has been so sick these past 2 years, most especially the last 6 months.

We had become so much closer since we were together practically 24/7.

He left this world peacefully and in his sleep, without a move or sound, and for that | am
truly grateful.

His suffering has now ended and he has the answers to all of his questions.

I am truly looking forward to being reunited with him again when my time comes.

For those of you that asked, we are having a ""Celebration of Life on Tuesday, April 23rd,
at 1:00 at:

Bible Baptist Church

1180 Old Madison Monroe Highway

Monroe, GA 30655

Directions can be found on the church’s website:

www.biblebapt.org

The flowers and gifts we have received have been most appreciated.

If anyone would like, as an alternative, donations could be made to the
SUSAN G. KOMEN FUND as breast cancer took Frank's mother.

I would truly appreciate your prayers during this difficult time. I loved him so.

Bev



